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Subject: Fwd: Travelling 

From: "Bader" <Alfred. THELABPO. THELAB@thelab.net> 

Date: Fri, 10 Oct 2003 14:23:09 -0400 

To: <Baderfa@execpe.com>, " David Bader" <David.theLabPO.theLab@thelab.net>, "Gretchen 
Dossa" <Gretchen.theLabPO.theLab@thelab.net> 

This message scanned for viruses by Corecomm 

Subject: Travelling 

From: "McCollum, Lee" <LMcCollu@SCJ.COM> 

Date: Fri, 10 Oct 2003 14:11:37 -0500 

To: "'alfred@alfredbader.com" <alfred@alfredbader.com> 

Dear Alfred, 

I received your note of October 7th today. 

Mary Kay and I loved Vienna. We were there for 3 days of pure vacation and 

discovered that we did not allocate enough time. No doubt we will endeavor 

to return. We had wonderful weather which allowed us to easily enjoy the 

Sights and sounds--we took in a concert one evening with the Israel 

Philharmonic and Zubin Mehta. 

I would appear that we are travelling to many of the same places and that, 

as a result, our schedules will not overlap much. We depart tomorrow for 

Salzburg. I have a meeting there on Wednesday and will spend next week-end 

with our son in London. 

I appreciate your mentioning Roy Vagelos; I recognized his name as the 

former CEO of Merck. The Sigma Aldrich Board has adopted age criterion 

which would disqualify Dr. Vagelos. However, this criterion can be 

waived--Jerry Sandwiess does not meet the criterion but still makes an 
active and constructive contribution. I will keep Dr. Vagelos name in mind 

waiting for the right occasion. 

Finally, with respect to AKACID, I do not know what the status of our 

evaluation is. I do know that the manufacturer's decision not to seek EPA 

registration until he locates a US partner is a serious limitation from both 

an expense and time perspective. 

lt Nook) forward "EG, OUbERexXt OppOrceunl Ey NEO meet. 

LEE 

| of 1 10/10/2003 4:45 PM 



Bea dvising about Judaism = 

FP one! Metrick, BA. 
| @ | 200 Island Park Drive 
{ 

DDS. 

| Ottawa, ON K1Y 0A4 
(613) 728-8234 

November 12, 2000. 

Dear Dr. Bader or “Dear Alf :” 

I am the very interested owner of volume #806 of A CANADIAN IN LOVE that contains the 
letters written to you from 1949 to 1951 by Isabel. I feel certain that had you sent her an engagement ring 

instead of a book about basic Judaism, in 1950, she would have worn it with love, pride, and joy and taken 
the first boat out of England at the end of the St. Francis school year. As the saying goes: “Love conquers 

all.” 

The 26 year hiatus in your romance prompted my writing a letter to the editor of the Canadian 
Jewish News about my conception of Judaism with a view, perhaps, to help young couples considering 
marriage overcome the indecision that springs from superficial religious differences. I enclose a copy of 

the letter that was published in the Canadian Jewish News August 31/00 edition in Toronto. 

The letter attempts to equate basic Judaism with the essence of the Christian religion preached by 

Jesus which was really Judaism because that was the only religion, I theorize, that Jesus knew. The main 
difference is that the rite of circumcision performed on Jewish male babes eight days old for admission to 

the Jewish religion was replaced with slight moistening of the babe’s hair with baptismal water for 
admission to the Christian religion . Little did Jesus know that he had the support of the American 
Academy of Pediatrics that maintains that circumcision is not required medically. Perhaps Jesus found the 

barbarity of the surgery without local anesthesia in his time disturbing. 

Of course Isabel’s letters are delightful. They “sparkle.” She reduces herself to a “frazzle” in her 
devotion to the completion of the many tasks mentioned in her letters. They bubble with her undying love 

for you. I do revere your scholarship, business acumen, philanthropy, and of course your loyalty. 

er Jennie Fox writes (CJN, Aug. 10) that, as the cultun 

al/religious ambassador of Judaism in Halifax, she feared . 
giving her non-Jewish friends there at times wrong 
answers to their questions about who and what is a Jew. 

In this regard, I answer my enquiring friends, Jewish and. 
non-Jewish, in Ottawa positively. 

I tell them that anyone who observes the seven do’ $ 
and don’t’s in the Ten Commandments and volunteers fi- 
nancial support for Jewish causes is a Jew. The first three 

~ 

commandments are a preamble proclaiming the oneness 
of the Author — monotheism. 

Opposed to monotheism is polytheism. It features no 
behavioural criteria and can result in the itl conduct 
of “Handsome is as handsome does.’ f 

The ‘monotheism of the Jew mandates ‘ incbleice : 

oblige,” noble behaviour in accordance with the afore- 
mentioned do’s and don’t’s which, when rolled into one 
commandment, constitute the rule of conduct we call the 
golden rule. 

“Do not unto thy fellow men what is hateful to thee; 
this is the whole Law [of God]; the rest is commentary” 

states Hillel who was one of the most revered Jewish spir- 
itual leaders and who lived during the latter part of the 
first century BCE and the beginning of the first century 
CE. I have no doubt that he influenced the Jewish preach- . 
ers, Jesus included, of that time. 

And so I theorize that God is the Ultimate Idea that 

inspires observance of the golden rule. 
Lionel Metrick 

Ottawa 

Yours truly, 

XK MUCH 
Lionel Metrick, BA., DDS.,(< 1 ) 
200 Island Park Drive, 

Ottawa, ON K1Y 0A4.. 
(613) 728-8234. 





MECA 

Subject: MECA 

Date: Tue, 26 Dec 2000 11:57:34 +0200 

From: "Middle East Children's Association" <meca@netvision.net.il> 
To: <scanuck@aol.com>, <baderfa@execpe.com> 

Dear Shelly, 
On behalf of MECA's staff I would like to thank you for your kind hospitality during the visit of Adina Shapira and Ghassan 

Abdullah in England. 
My name is Shirley and I'm the Israeli project coordinator at MECA. I was glad to hear about the summer's program and | 
would like to hear your ideas concerning the next steps we should take. Adina told me about a project director that I should 

contact in order to plan the project and its budget, will you be able to make the 

contact between us? 

I thank you a lot for all your help and wish you a happy new year, 

all the best, 

Shirley Rimon 

P 12/26/00 9:12 AM 
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Subject: MECA 

Date: Tue, 26 Dec 2000 12:26:17 +0200 
From: "Middle East Children's Association" <meca@netvision.net.11> 

To: <oneillp@post.queensu.ca>, <baderfa@execpc.com> 

Dear Mr. O Neil, 

On behalf of MECA's staff I would like to thank you for your kind and warm hospitality during the visit of our co-directors, 
Adina Shapira and Ghassan Abdullah. In these difficult times, your friendly welcome is an important source of hope to all of 

us. 
I'm the Israeli project coordinator at MECA and I will be in charge of the music project from this point. My phone numbers 

are: 972 2 6247227, 972 53 242127 and my e-mail: meca@netvision.net.il. 

I'll be glad to help wherever I can and will inform you as soon as we have more details about the program. 

I wish you and your family a Happy New Year, 

Shirley Rimon 

lof 1 
12/26/00 9:12 AM 
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Subject: MECA 
Date: Tue, 26 Dec 2000 13:58:48 +0200 

From: "Middle East Children's Association" <meca@netvision.net.1l> 
To: <jwhistler@zoom.co.uk>, <baderfa@execpce.com> 

Dear Ms. Whistler, 

On behalf of MECA staff I would like to thank you for all tour help and concern during the visit of our co-director, Adina 
Shapira and Ghassan Abdullah in England. 

I'm the Israeli project coordinator of MECA and will be one of the persons in charge of the music project. | would loke to 

consult with on some issues: 
1. We would like to find some external facilitators to work with the group of teachers that will come in the summer. MECA's 

facilitators will join the group as well but any help is welcome. 

2. If tou have ideas as to whom we should apply to help finnacialy with this project....? 
3. We are constantly looking for professional litterature in the field of facilitation, I heard you are most experienced in this 

field and would aprreciate your help. 

I thank you a lot for all your help and looking forward to hear from you . 

With my best wishes to the New Year, 

Shirley Rimon 

i 
12/26/00 9:12 AM 
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John O. Norquist 
Mayor 

Seth L. Foldy, mp 
Commissioner of Health 

Health Department Administration 

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653 phone (414) 286-3521 fax (414) 286-5990 

web site: www.ci.mil. wi.us 

November 16, 2000 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

| am writing this update note to let you know that we are still working with Vision Plan of 

America (VIPA) on the production of spreadsheets that give a complete picture of 

expenditures in the Eyeglasses for Kids program. | assure you that | am in frequent 

conversations with VIPA representatives to assure that this information becomes 

available very soon. 

Again, thank you very much for your latest contribution to the Eyeglasses for Kids 

program. This is a busy time in schools related to vision screening of children. Your 
generosity will serve many of them very well. 

Wishing you a happy holiday. 

Sincerely, 

ear 
Yu Arey: 

Yaa 

Virginia Thomas 
Public Health Planning Manager 

Cc: Seth Foldy 









A abe RE Deas Dar Ree 1 Nob ASR aS 

DR. ALFRED BADER 
ESTABL € STABLISHED 1961 

February 2, 2000 

Mr. Souren Melikian 

21, Cathnor Rd, Shepherds Bush 

London W 12 9JD 

ENGLAND 

Dear Mr. Melikian, 

I enjoyed chatting with you last Friday and will be happy to have a longer 

conversation with you. 

Isabel and I come to England quite often and our next visit will be in the 

second half of March and in July, for the old master sales. 

I enclose my CV to tell you some about my background. 

With all good wishes I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Alfred Bader 

AB/az 

enc. 

By Appointment Only 

ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA $3202 

TEL f/f 277-0730 Fax 414 277-0709 





Heraldcazzc. Eribune 
181, Av. CHARLES DE GAULLE 92521 NEUILLY CEDEX FRANCE TEL. (1) 41 43 93 00 

TELEX : 612 718 - FAX : (1) 41 43 93 38 , 

SOUREN MELIKIAN 

ART EDITOR 

16, RUE SAINT SEVERIN ame 21, CATHNOR RD SHEPHERDS BUSH 

7500S PARIS LONDON W 12 9 JD 

TEL. (1) 46 33 59 85 TEL. 0O81.740.40.56 
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Paul Ross Murray 

350, Rullion Road 

Penicutk 

Midlothian 

EH26 9AD 

@ 01968-678610 

email Cosmic @amroth.globalnet.co.uk 

17th January 2000 

Drs. A. and I. Bader, 

The Bader Foundation, 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622, 

Milwaukee, 

Wisconsin 53202, 

USA 

Dear Drs. Bader, 

This is just a short note to say thank you again for my bursary. You will have no doubt heard that in this 

country many students are struggling due to the introduction of tuition fees and the removal of the 

maintenance grant, so I am glad to be free of the constant worry as to whether I can afford to carry on 

studying! I am enjoying the course still - I think in fact that I prefer 2nd year to Ist since I now have 

quite a few new fnends and I am used to the new way of working. 

At present I enjoy inorganic Chemistry most, and my current plan is to move on to a PhD and then a 

year of secondary school teacher training once I have graduated. [ hope my record is satisfactory, as 

far as your bursary conditions are concerned. I am aiming high, in terms of results and my understanding 

of my subject, so I hope to keep this up. 

Many thanks again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Fal Mann 

Paul Murray 
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<no subject> 

1 of 6 

Subject: <no subject> 

Date: Sat, 28 Oct 2000 13:53:49 +0000 
From: Jan Middeldorf <jmiddel@pipeline.com> 

To: Alfred Bader <baderfa@execpc.com>, M Bloom <mlbloom@uswest.net>, 
Darlene Greenhut <darlene.greenhut@|lmco.com>, larry hess <larryhess@uswest.net>, 
Carol Jacques <Jacaro207@aol.com>, Ben Porter <benport@nmia.com>, 
Alice Powsner <aepowsner@yahoo.com>, Harold Stern <hstern@starlinx.com> 

Forwarded petition from Char 

On NPR's Morning Edition recently, Nina Tottenberg 

said 

that if the Supreme Court supports Congress, it 

Ls 130) 

effect the end of the National Public Radio(NPR), 

NEA and the Public Broadcasting System (PBS). 

PBS, NPR and the arts are facing major cutbacks in 

funding. In spite of the efforts of each station to reduce 

spending costs and streamline their services, some 

government officials believe that the funding currently 

going to these programs is too large a portion of funding 

for something which is seen as not worthwhile. 

Currently, 

taxes from the general public for PBS equal 

Sil 2 jexeie 

person per year, and the National Endowment 

ic@na wae: JNgies 

equals $0.64 per year. 

A January 1995 CNN/USA TODAY/ Gallup Poll indicated 

that 76% of Americans wish to keep funding for PBS, 

iwlawi satel 

only to national defense and law enforcement as 

the most 

valuable programs for federal funding. The 

10/30/00 9:19 AM 





<no subject> 

Senate and 

House appropriations committees each have 

13 subcommittees 

with jurisdiction over many 

programs and agencies. Each 

subcommittee passes its 

Own appropriation bill. The goal each 

year is to have 

each bill signed by the beginning of the fiscal 

year, 

WitiChianins: OGtObe ia Ole 0 OOr 

The only way that our representatives can be aware of 

Ene Woasewo Ee SUppOLeerOreeB Sande runcding shor aunese 

types 

of programs is by making our voices heard. 

Please (if 

you believe) add your name to this list and 

iBOne\gewael sie 1c) 

friends who believe in what this stands for. 

Wiaas) Wausie yy teak 

be forwarded to the President of the 

United States and 

the Vice President of the United 

States. This petition is 

being passed around the 

Internet. Please add your 

Name) CO leesO ena et uncang 

can be maintained for the 

NEA, NPR and PBS. 

HOW TO SIGN AND FORWARD; IT'S EASY: 

2 of 6 10/30/00 9:19 AM 





<no subject> 

Please keep this petition rolling forward. Do not 

gSOlly EO 

me. Please sign and forward to others to 

Sioings Ihe Woul 

prefer not to sign, please send to the 

e-mail address 

indicated below. DON'T WORRY ABOUT 

DUPLICATES. 

This is being forwarded to several people 

at once to add 

their names to the petition. It won't 

matter if many people 

receive the same list as the names are being managed. 

This is for anyone who thinks NPR/PBS is a worthwhile 

expenditure of $1.12/year of their taxes. 

A petition follows. 

If you sign, please forward on to others. 

ht not, pillebaser dont 

kill it-send it to the e-mail address listed here: 

wein2688@blue.univnorthco.edu < mailto:wein2688@blue.univnorthco.edu> or 

kubi7975@blue.univnorthco.edu < mailto: kubi7975@blue.univnorthco.edu> 

NOTE: If you happen to be the 150th, 200th, 250th, etc., signer 

of this petition please forward a copy to: 

wein2688@blue.univnorthco.edu < mailto:wein2688@blue.univnorthco.edu> 

This way we can keep track of the lists and organize them. 

THANK YOU! 

NOTE: It is preferable that you SELECT (highlight) the 

3 of 6 10/30/00 9:19 AM 





<no subject> 

° 

‘ CHINES ty VO malt Smale te Crema Ticumtehicnm © ORY setter int Ona ame outgoing 

message, rather than simply forwarding it. In your new 

outgoing message, add your name to the bottom of the list 

andSenen Send atone Orit copELoned sic vaimlabilers sco: aS NDeAGAUN: 

906. Shelley Schwartz; Tucson AZ 95750 

907. Lauren Olvera; Katy, TX 77450 

908. Cathie Borresen; Katy, TX 77450 

909. Helen Lembeck; Chula Vista, CA 91911 

910. Toinee Wilder; Houston, TX 77090 

911. Myrt Keller; Las Cruces, NM 88011 

GZ oacah My Megetty St oul s MOmooW04 

OS ra Cako lyn Beis er, saben Collins a COmcO oa 

oA ousan Rusch heme O Mimic a COmsOmZ4 9 

915. Deborah Repert, Lafayette, CO 80026 

916. Mark Dornblaser, Lafayette, CO 80026 

917. Tom Prescott, Yarmouth, ME 04096 

918. Cindy Rodrigue, Bowdoin, ME 04287 

919. David Fasulo, Brunswick, ME 04011 

O20 ne Cancolm Beach, sBisunswicic a MEN OA Ona: 

921. Michael A. Fasulo, Houlton, ME 04730 

922), Mactha Be shasulonm Houlton, Mk 047/30 

923. Jere S. Armen, Linneus, ME 04730 

924. Ed Pearson, Faber, VA 22938 

925. Georgia Pearson, Faber VA 22938 

O26. Mitchel As bleasher  MaDn me NeIminvsdt orc) VAN2 2959 

927. Kathryn D. Fleisher, LCSW, Nellysford, VA, 22958 

928. Betty Wood, MD Acton, MA 01720 

929. Shulamit Lazarus, Bloomfield, Nd 07003 

930. John F. Anderson, Bloomfield, NJ 07003 

931. Monica Anderson, Bloomfield, NJ 07003 

932. Rich McMahon, Montclair, NJ 07043 

933. Peter Wolf, Cedar Grove, NJ 07009 

4 of 6 10/30/00 9:19 AM 





<no subject> 

+ 934. Robert Allister, Cedar Grove, NJ 07009 

935. Randy Moddrell, Kalispell, MT. 59901 

936. Paul Burkhart, Kalispell, MT 59903 

937. Bill Crivello, Helena MT59601 

938. Nick Moehn, Alton, IL 62002 

[Soe llncay Tee hapman seAluconplinntoe OO? 

940. Harlan W. Hock, Alton, IL) 62002 

Wait GeOrgGran 0 aoc, Alkeon, a lon 02 

942. Ashleigh Roberds, Bethalto,IL 62010 

943. Susan Travers, Jerseyville, IL 62052 

944. Waylon Schroeder, Grafton, IL 62037 

945. Fred Summers, Alton, IL 62002 

946. Nancy Summers. Grand Rapids, MI 49508 

947. Sue Dix, Grand Rapids, MI 49548 

948. Carla Scherpenisse, Grand Rapids, MI 49509 

GA9ee Kies Recon, Hollands Mil. 494278 

950. Andrea Goedken, Glastonbury, CT 06033 

951. Gregg Snider, Waltham, MA 02451 

952.) latinen Paar, Washington, DemZ000S 

953. Marjana Martinic, Washington, DC 20007 

954. Linda Schmidt, Washington, DC 20009 

955. Lianne Greenlee, Anaheim Hills, CA 92808 

956. Lois McMillan Maldonado, Whittier, CA 90603 

957. Jennifer Vyskocil, North Fontana, CA 92336 

958. Brianne Blum, San Diego, CA 92104 

959. George Anthony Ramirez, Los Angeles, CA90024 

960. Kavita Hemlani, Santa Clara, CA 95054 

961. Elena Dearborn, Pinole, CA 94564 

962. Glynn Shaffer, Martinez, CA 94553 

963. Beth Hinshaw, Franklin, TN 37067 

964. Richard Rumsey, Danbury, CT 06810 

965. Denise Frasca, Katonah, New york 10536 

966. Anne Borrell, Pound Ridge, New York 10576 

5 of 6 10/30/00 9:19 AM 
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Oe 

Sais 

Doug Matthews, Roslindale, MA 02131 

Emily Sarat, Providence, RI 02906 

Lauren Sarat, New York NY 10011 

sarah Shaines, NYC, NY 10023 

Bele ehigcn GUC Civ jm NIG Gym ane 0) Ost 

Lynne S. Miano, Bridgewater CT. 06752 

Marguerite Mullee, Bridgewater, CT 06752 

Margaret Webber Sharon CT 06069 

Patricia M. Treidel Toms River, NJ 08753 

Kenn M. Treidel Toms River, NJ 08753 

Walter M Stankiewicz, Little Egg Harbor, 

stephanie Silver, Hllicott City, MD 21043 

Lisa Selmi, Dayton, NV 89403 

Debbie Peretto, Alameda, CA 94501 

Toni Mason Leyda, Alameda, CA 94501 

Rob Moriarty, Chicago,IL 60609 

Mike Gedminas , Lemont IL 

Emma Poelsterl, Downers Grove, IL 60516 

Charlane Poelsterl, Downers Grove, IL 605 

Nate Goldbaum, Chicago, IL 60640 

Julia Jones, Chicago, IL 60640 

Sara Nadler, Highland Park IL 60035 

Scott Werner, Chicago, IL 60640 

Todd Werner, Santa Monica, CA 90405 

Nathan Schwam, Los Angeles, CA 90048 

Stanley Schwam, New Orleans, LA 70115 

Jan Middeldorf, Albuquerque, NM 87112 

Helene Stilman, Albuquerque, NM 87112 

NJ>08087 

16 
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Re: A seasonal hallo - and thanks 

Subject: Re: A seasonal hallo - and thanks 

Date: Wed, 05 Jul 2000 11:03:21 +0100 
From: Otto Meth-Cohn <otto.meth-cohn@sunderland.ac.uk> 

To: baderfa@execpe.com 

Dear Alfred 

I iimystaiwil Etnying Eo sone oul a idate fom us to gee weogethners, | 1 am ian 

Coventry on Friday 14th July - I could travel down to Bexhill after my 

afternoon meeting there. I might also be able to persuade my wife Jean 

to meet me in London on the way down. Would this date fit with your 
busy plans? 

Alfred Bader wrote: 

Dear Otto, 

VOUENC Sia it Ore CeMmoe igs) Oy aml 999 POL CmenemeNalan VO UGNCaliCiiiae BEmOW liNzese sina 

Vienna. 

Isabel and I will be there from June 5th to the 11th, staying in the 

Hotel 

AUSIGIa ay ln Tele Winieiawed V7. I would love to meet her, not because she is 

Editor of a publication, but because she is your daughter. 

ALSO, Isabel and witli = be ine Englands srom ume 925 se) mun tile sud vaeZ Orel. 

Most 

of the time we will be in Bexhill, where our telephone/fax number is 

01424 

22,2223, During Ehe firse week in duly 2 wall be in London Eo attend 

ele 

old master sales and sometime later in July we will spend a day or two 

10 

Cambridge, mainly to visit Prudence Raphael, the widow of our old 

friend, 

Ralph Raphael. 

Of course it would be great if you could visit us, perhaps best at 

Bexhill, 

and we could take you to lunch at Herstmonceux castle. 

With all good wishes I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Alfred Bader 

Otto Meth-Cohn wrote: 

Dear Alfred 
I have just finished reading your autobiography - and thoroughly enjoyed 

it. As a slightly younger refugee who followed a similar chemistry 

brani to you (though ima much Lower orbit!) — had immense pleasure and 

fellow-feeling in reading of your toils and triumphs. Your incredible 

memory of detail from long ago is quite astounding. 

One guestion I found very puzzling - why on earth did you ever get mixed 

up with Ehe Sigma buneh??7)i) Trt seemed evident from the start that you 

were chalk and cheese. 

Curiously, I lived in a Jewish refugee hostel from age 10-17 in 

Manchester and thought that a reunion of my colleagues there perhaps 

with you as a speaker would be a marvellous idea. So I spent a day in N/V S/N NT N/2 VN NVI NV N/m N/ 0 NN NV N/ Nas NN SNY NY N/V Ne NV NY NN NNN We WW WON SP NWSW WYNN NY NY NY 
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Re: A seasonal hallo - and thanks 

2 of 2 
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NNN VN NON NZ NNN 

NNN” NV EN/ ie NEN N/V, NN N/V NY ENN NNN NY 

We WE NY NZ 

Manchester tring to discover the whereabouts of the ex-inmates - can you 

believe it I could not trace a single living one! (One had died last 

year). My only active contact you may know of - Feo Scheinmann of 

Ultrafine Chemicals, Manchester. 

Im arrala ll Row moOrhI ng Om ark — bub Maybe sSpunredsonl by finishrno 

your book DT Look my wile) to oun excellent local gallery (Tallantyres in 

Morpeth) and bought three paintings - much to the amazement of my wife 

and the owner! Now look what you've started! 

Just one last point - I have known many Jewish refugees who have 

suffered immensely in all kinds of ways. I have yet to meet one who has 

ended up criminally inclined or even socially undesirable - so much for 

the modern explanation for the crime wave. 

My daughter lives in Vienna now! Sie sprecht sehr flussig deutsch und 

ist ein schoen und fantastische frau (mein deutsch is ja sehr schlecht!) 

She is editor of an Economist publication there. Maybe we could meet 

for a coffe in Vienna sometime, if not in Northumberland where you would 

be welcome. 

7/24/00 2:14 PM 





INSTITUTE FOR THE TRANSFORMATION OF LEARNING 

MARQUETIE 
UNIVERSITY 

November 4, 2001 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepherd Avenue 

Milwaukee WI 53211 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

Thanks very much for your very kind response to my letter and the report. I am pleased 

that the report met with your approval. We just had a very important meeting of all the 
Pastors and the coordinators of the centers. This was our first meeting as an independent 

entity that is no longer connected to Marquette University. Everyone spoke glowingly of 

the summer program that was made possible in part by your generous contribution. 

I would very much like to take you up on your offer to talk. What is the best way to 

arrange such a meeting? 

Da 
Ps 

. 4 i | 

Sincerely, 

ii} ML Y 
/ Howard Fufler, Ph.D. 

Founder and Director 

P.O. Box 1881 MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53201-1881 TELEPHONE (414) 288-5775 FAx (414) 288-6199 





Re: Mr. Bertsch 

i of 1 

Subject: Re: Mr. Bertsch 

Date: Fri, 17 Mar 2000 14:40:02 -0600 

From: Alfred Bader <baderfa@execpc.com> 
Organization: Alfred Bader Fine Arts 

To: Dorothea Mcewan <Dorothea.Mcewan@sas.ac.uk> 

Dear Dr. McEwan, 

As Isabel and I will be in England from March 22 to March 30, I am happy to know 

that springtime is coming. 

By all means give my name to your student; it will be useful to know at which 
Canadian university she will be teaching. At some universities I know a lot of 

chemists; at others none. 

How to proceed with our Moravian documents is in the hands of Professor Timms. 

I will call you and him next week. 

With best regards I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Alfred Bader 

Dorothea Mcewan wrote: 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

greetings from springtime in London! At long last, it is really happening, 

the year is getting warmer. 

Today I have a little query: a (Canadian) student of mine, Janet Bertsch, at 

present in UCL, was appointed to a professorship in a Canadian university 

as of the beginning of September 2000. She is married to a chemist who has 

to relocate with her and, in consequence, is looking for work. As your 

letterheaded paper states 'A Chemist Helping Chemists' I thought of asking 

you whether I might give your address to Mr. Bertsch. Please advise. 

Any more information on the project of Moravian records? 

Best wishes 

Yours sincerely 

Dorothea McEwan, Dr. 

Archivist 

The Warburg Institute 

University of London 

Woburn Square 

London WC1 OAB 

tel: 020 7862 8949 (switchboard) 

020 7862 8912 (direct line) 

ime W2O WE52 SID2 

website: www.sas.ac.uk/warburg We We WES NP OWA A WE SOW Wee SNE NEON NGG NY Sh NUNN ENG NENG 
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RE: Mr. Bertsch 

1 of 2 

Subject: RE: Mr. Bertsch 
Date: Sat, 18 Mar 2000 09:27:20 -0000 
From: Dorothea Mcewan <Dorothea.Mcewan@sas.ac.uk> 

To: baderfa@execpc.com 

Dear Dr. Bader, thanks for your quick and kind reply. I look forward hearing 

from /meeting you in the next few days. 

Thanks for allowing me to pass on your name to Mr. Bertsch. He will get in 

touch with you right away. 

Best wishes 
Dorothea 

Sones Original Message----- 

From: Alfred Bader [mailto:baderfa@execpc.com] 

Denes /miMarch 2 0008 20F 40 

To: Dorothea Mcewan 

Subject: Re: Mr. Bertsch 

Dear Dr. McEwan, 

As Isabel and I will be in England from March 22 to March 30, I am happy to 

know 

that springtime is coming. 

By all means give my name to your student; it will be useful to know at 

which 

Canadian university she will be teaching. At some universities I know a lot 
of 

chemists; at others none. 

How to proceed with our Moravian documents is in the hands of Professor 

Timms. 

I will call you and him next week. 

With best regards I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Alfred Bader 

Dorothea Mcewan wrote: 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

greetings from springtime in London! At long last, it is really happening, 

> 

> 

> the year is getting warmer. 

> 

> Today I have a little query: a (Canadian) student of mine, Janet Bertsch, 

at 

> present in UCL, was appointed to a professorship in a Canadian university 

> as of the beginning of September 2000. She is married to a chemist who has 

> to relocate with her and, in consequence, is looking for work. As your 

> letterheaded paper states 'A Chemist Helping Chemists' I thought of asking 

> you whether I might give your address to Mr. Bertsch. Please advise. 

> 
> Any more information on the project of Moravian records? 

= 

> Best wishes 

> Yours sincerely, 

= 

> Dorothea McEwan, Dr. 

> 

> ACM VTS 

3/20/00 8:55 AM 





RE: Travel schedule 

Subject: RE: Travel schedule 

Date: Fri, 16 Feb 2001 11:00:43 +0100 
From: "Martin Mandl" <mandl@chemi.muni.cz> 

To: "Bader Fine Arts'" <baderfa@execpc.com> 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

Thanks for your information. Of course I will respect your program and 

SOSKSMeloMlae Mes, Wat Ik Gun WSSHt Il aie Gin WEEE (GoGo, WyOule seielosideias loyy ey eke ) 

IL \pidlil ioe Inieysjony ie@) Clo whe . 

Based on your busy program, I also appreciate your suggestion on the Friday 

morning meeting at the International hotel. I will wait for your information 

on suitable time for you. 

Please, remember me to your wife. 

With kindest regards, 

Martin Mandl 

lof 1 2/16/01 9:20 AM 
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BLACK LIGHT GALLERY OF ART 

ADAM RALPH MARTZ 

5111L N. 23rd Street 

Milwaukee, Wi. 53209 

Telephone 1-414-462-5279 

January 5,2001 

Dr. & Mrs. Alfred Bader 

2961 N.Sheppard Ave 

Milwaukee, Wi. 53211 

My dear two friends,--. "Shalom" 

My very first bit of news I wish to report is that I spent 

the last day of December 31st,2000 and the next day January 

ist, New Years day,2001, reading the book "Into The Arms Of 

Strangers " by Mark Harris and Deboran Oppenheimer which tells 

the stories of the Kinder Transport in which you too were 

envolved. in. I read every word and felt a close kinship with all 

of them. I was hopeing to read about you in it but only your 

book was mentioned.I do have a VCR movie where Gerard Friedenfeld 

and Alfred Bader were being interviewed by Jim Peck about how 

they too were transported at that time.I'm so happy to have that 

movie and proud to have you as a dear close friend always. I als 

have the film. of Warner Brothers Pictures of the Kinder Transport. 

I can relate to these happings of th 1930s and 1940s as my 

parents and ancestors came from a Town called Musci or 

Moochie in Hungary. We are known as Donauschwaben.Their experien 

ces are very similar as to how they were treated. My people were 

peace loving.good honest and hard working. Simple Folk. They too 

deserved better treatment. I thought I would like to end this 

letter by saying what your Muttili ended her letters to you with 

" May you both be Blessed and may you both be a Blessing " 

hy. De upeey 
GALI by 1 4 x 
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August 30, 1996 

GN ‘ 

Dr. Alfred Bader pega ere eye Oo 
Alfred Bader Fine Arts Der \ : nO oft : 

Astor Hotel Suite 622 \ 
924 E. Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Alfred: 

Thank you very much for your August 15th letter and the enclosures. 

Bob Wandler and I talked about your plan to send the “Employee Comments” to the directors of the 

company. We feel we should clarify some issues that we are very concerned about and also very 

important, because we don’t want anyone to get into trouble. Perhaps it is my fault; I certainly hope 

that I have not misled you; please know I wouldn’t intentionally do that. 

David Harvey passed “Adventures of a Chemist Collector” among the officers as far as we know; 

and we are not aware of others. Some officers had the book in their possession, and, of course, 

employees would notice it and pick it up. He specifically asked some employees if they had read 

the book, and encouraged them to do so. He made other comments verbally. Even though the 

remarks sound as if they came from David, they actually came from another person. I have 

“Adventures of a Chemist Collector” available on my shelf at Aldrich, as others do, for anyone to 

read. Many employees have expressed an intense interest in your book and I would ask them if they 

would like to comment on what they read. Many wrote or typed them on their P.C. and sent them 

on to me. Others commented verbally while I wrote them verbatim. Let me assure you they were 

truthful, straightforward and meant what they said. So those comments were sent to me; they would 

have been apprehensive and perhaps refused to, submit them to anyone in a high level of command. 

They were not told their comments would go any farther, and assumed would be held in confidence 

by you and your family. Only Bob and I have read them, and we are concerned should they fall into 

the wrong hands, it ust might be disastrous for the empioyee, including Bob. As you are weii aware, 

Bob is a very able chemist, an extremely hard worker, and a good representative for the Library of 

Rare Chemicals. He knows how to deal with the Unversity Professors to secure their collections. 

One only knows if an investigation would commence to determine who wrote them and how they 

got to you. If it were my decision, I would consider sending a copy to every director unanimously; 

however, without mentioning David Harvey’s name or yours. 

Anna Napiorkowski, who is now Manager of National Accounts for Sigma-Aldrich Research, has 

asked me if I would consider working occasionally on special projects to assist her. I may be able 

to manage it; it will depend upon the amount of time I devote to the family’s finance business. 

Therefore, I would still be involved with Aldrich. I think very highly of Anna; she is an 

exceptionally dedicated, most hard-working individual, and one of the very few that has established 





a good rapport with our top key accounts. They like her business tactics and trust her as a 

representative of the Corporation. 

Perhaps one day we can get together for lunch and visit. We’d like to hear about your activities; and, 

hopefully, we can continue to look forward to our dinners with our friends. Whenever you would 

like more prints, Actas or catalogs, there would be no problem with Bob getting them for you. In 

the meantime, should there be any more “comments,” we’ll send them on to you. There were a few 

that said they wanted to finish reading the book. Incidentally, “Anthony,” one of the janitors, said 

I should say “Hello” to you. 

eapel fae many aed frends md I hov8 Lr m one of them. 

With my best regards, 

j / 

Paid AL-~/* 





Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

February 27, 1996 

Dr. Irene J. Matthews 

9 Maple Street 

Guelph, Ontario N1G 2G3 
Canada 

Dear Dr. Matthews: 

Thank you for your gracious letter of February 19th. 

I have taken the liberty of sending a copy of your letter to Dr. Donald Macnamara, the 

Executive Director of the International Study Centre at Queen’s University. He spends part of 

his time at the Castle and part at Queen’s. 

With all good wishes, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

Cot Dr. W. Donald Macnamara 

Executive Director, International Study Centre 
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DR. ALFRED B , ADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

May 9, 1995 

Mr. Gerard Menuhin 

P.O. Box 55 

CH-3780 Gstaad 

Switzerland 

Dear Mr. Menuhin: 

Thank you for your interesting letter of April 10 regarding the School for Restoration and 

Conservation Technology in Litomysl. 

As you perhaps know, my wife and I have funded a number of fellowships and scholarships for 

Czech students of art history and also in chemistry. We prefer helping individual students to 

supporting a specific school, no matter how competent. 

We work closely with the Foundation for a Civil Society, which helps a great many in the Czech 
Republic, and I am taking the liberty of sending your package to the Foundation for their 

consideration. 

With all good wishes, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

c Ms. Hannah Evans (w/encl.) 
Foundation for a Civil Society 

By Appointment Only 
ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA 53202 

TEL 4/4 277-0730 FAx 414 277-0709 





GERARD MENUHIN 

P.O.BOX 55. CH-3780 GSTAAD. SWITZERLAND 

teddy faxs 41 Sess e220 

16 May, 1995 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

Alfred Bader Fine Arts 

Astor Hotel Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

UeSent 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

School for Restoration and Conservation Technology 

Litomysl, Czech Republic 

Many thanks for your informative letter of 9 May. I shall 

remember to refer any individual student recommended by the 

director of the Litomysl School to you, in case you should 

consider him or her eligible for a scholarship. Czech students 

receive a yearly subsidy from the Ministry of Education, so 

perhaps an American student could eventually be sponsored. 

Regarding your mention of the Foundation for a Civil Society, 
I applied to this Foundation for funding on 1 February, 1994. 

They declined, but referred me to the Czech and Slovak 

Enterprise Fund. However, the mission of this government- 

funded agency is to back commercial ventures only. 

In fact, I have such a venture in mind which would involve the 

school and the restoration sector in general, but it would be 

premature to introduce it now. My chief concern is raising 

funds to enable the school to fulfil its purpose of becoming 

self-sufficient by the end of next year. 

The school, although regional, is of national importance. No 

doubt it will play a part, perhaps as a model, in the 

developing programs of both the European Commission and the 

Council of Europe to vitalize this sector and explore its 

socio-economic benefits. Yet, such funds as might currently be 
available from these two organizations, though welcome, are 

insufficient to meet the school's needs. Frankly, I have 

applied to over one hundred possible sources for funding and I 

am running out of ideas. 

Any thoughts you may have would be very welcome. 

With best wishes. 





GUSTA\’ MAYER 
1667 55TH STREET, BROOKLYN, NEW YORK 11204-1824 U.S.A. 

1/19/94 

Dear Baders. 

We were very happy to have you and you could do this more often. 

I know Milwaukee is the same distance from New York, as New York 

from Milwakee, but I have also a sister in law in Chigago and 

I have not been for years there. 

Elsies family and my late mother are from Gyoer not Gaya, I 

even don't know where Gaya is located. 

The weather is still freezing,but you have to take as it comes. 
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Friday, May 26, 1995 ay 

Dear Alfred: \ 

It was great to see you and Isabel again, with your discourse on Rembrandt and all. 

It made me think of all the sleuthing you did about the history of the identification 
of the benzene ring. So many of us area ready to accept that the world is flat, simply 

because that is believed by them at that time. So much for belief! Of that sort of 

belief, at least. Then along comes a thinking man, able to convince the believers 

that they should rethink their beliefs. You seem to be such a thinking man. 

But I warn you, now I think you are only half the man I though you before reading 

from your book. Previously I was able to believe you as being miraculous. Now, I 

shall have to revise my opinion to merely stupendous. The reason being a glance at 

your family background and environment in the period of your youth. No more is 

it puzzling how you did so extraordinarily well in academic achievements in 

foreign countries - especially finishing High School before having the good fortune 

to meet Jean I. Royce, Prof. Jackson, and Dr. McNeil. I’m really not taking - or trying 

to - anything from you at all. After all, life is what it is, regardless of what we may 

think. In that regard, I was a good student in 1941 and 1942, as were you. (Don’t 

bother to tell me that you were the better one. It’s academic.) What happened in 

1943 I never could find out. But you were very much on your way to the rainbow, 

while I was taken, I suppose, to the Ontario Hospital in Hamilton, locally known as 

the Asylum. When I broke silence and asked Mother some years ago what had 

happened, she said Hotel Die Hospital had called home to say that I “was 

hopelessly and incurably insane”. That no doubt got me into the Asylum. There I 

was diagnosed as being extremely severely depressed. Some time afterward they got 

me able to leave, but I no longer was an academic achiever. And yet, what you said 

about our making fullerenges in 1949, and the significance of them, makes the 

achievement worth the price. We enabled an upgrading of everything of electronic 

communication for everyone in the country, I believe. (That particular “believe” is 

a little more realistic than belief in a flat world.) 

I think I gave Isabel my congratulations and adulations in connection with her 

brand-new degree. May it always shine! 





‘Page 2 

Now I must break away to write to my oldest sister in Florida. She would be five 

years older than we are, and worked as a nurse for fifty years, I should judge. A 

month ago she had a heart attack and a stroke, I’m told. Her near memory is bad, 

but I’ve been writing her about things at home when we were young. Another 

sister, in Albany, called to say that at least some of what I’ve written has got through. 

I'll keep at it - like the drop of rain that wears away the stone - or in this case, the 

blockage? 

All the best, 

yy een 4 

David 

(I spoke to Leslie about Clyde. I hope to get to see her.) 
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AL FE RoE Ds Db AD'E RR OF ENE ARTS 

DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 1961 

June 19, 1995 

Mr. David Moyer 
79 Cameron Crescent 

Toronto, Ontario M4G 2A2 

Canada 

Dear Mr. Moyer: 

Thank you for your letter of May 26th to Dr. Bader. 

Dr. Bader is traveling in England and on the Continent through the end of July and will respond 

upon his return to Milwaukee. 

Best wishes, 

Chef Wocad 
Cheryl Weiss 
Office Manager 

By Appointment Only 

ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA $3202 

TEL 414 277-0730 FAX 414 277-0709 
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11/05/95 

Dear Isabel and Alfred: 

I cannot thank you enough for the lovely painting you gave to me. 

I recognized its beauty from the very moment I saw it. It hasa 
bit of a sad appearance, yet so inspirational and uplifting. The 

more I study it, the more I admire it. I don't know who the artist 
is, but nevertheless I thank this person for painting something so 
remarkably beautiful and compelling. There's something about 

this painting that gives me a consoling feeling. I'm especially 

grateful for allowing me to have it in my home; it is indeed a 
wonderful gift! 

If you would like a few prints of "Flowers in a Chantilly Vase" 
that is featured on the latest Aldrichimica Acta, please let me 
know. It is a delightful floral design. 

We missed you at the Company award dinner on Saturday, but 
understand how important it was for you to attend your "reunion" 
in Canada. I'm sure it was a very memorable event. 

I must visit dear Marilyn soon; it has been about six weeks since 
my last visit with her. I really haven't seen much improvement 
in her speech. It isn't indicative of Marilyn to "give up." 

Again, please accept my sincere thanks for everything: the 
enjoyable dinner at William Ho's, inviting us to the gallery for 
conversation and refreshments, and the painting. 

Much love, 



Ambassador 

10% post-consumer and 

40% pre-consumer fiber 

AMBASSADOR CARDS 

© HALLMARK CARDS, INC 
MADE IN U.S.A 

195T 350K 

0 ""09200°01474 



- Dr. and Mrs. Alfred Bader 

2961 N. Shepard Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI 53211 
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D. Menehan 

2928 S. 34th St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53215 
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DR. ALFRED BADER ESTABLISHED 19 61 

January 26, 1996 

Via facsimile: 614/376-4763 and mail 

Dr. Stephen W. Schwartz 
Dean 

| Marietta College 

“The McDonough Center for Leadership and Business 
Marietta, OH 45750-4031 

Dear Dr. Schwartz: 

I am honored by your invitation of January 22nd to receive the Mr. Mac/Bernard P. 

McDonough Award for Excellence in Leadership this spring. 

Unfortunately, I could not accept for this spring because my calendar is booked with lectures 
at Arizona State University, Purdue University, the University of Southern Illinois in 

Edwardsville, and San Diego State University. 

However, my calendar is quite open for the spring of 1997. 

I enclose my ’menu’ of lectures. Often, I am invited to give anywhere between two and seven 
talks. Last April, I gave five talks at the University of Alberta in Edmonton, which then 

published a handy review, which I enclose with this letter. 

When you look at Chapter 6 of my autobiography, Adventures of a Chemist Collector (ISBN #0- 
297-83461-4), you will understand why I always like to travel with my wife, Isabel. Probably 

the least expensive to come to Marietta would be to drive; please advise whether you could 
reimburse me for travel expenses and whether an honorarium is involved. 

With many thanks for your honor and best personal regards, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

By Appointment Only 
AB/cw Ke “a Pes 

ASTOREH OT E Las lie 0.22 

Enclosures 924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA $3202 

DED A1A027 7207, 200 WE AXA TA 2 IOV OO 





(&) Marietta College 
Chartered in 1835 

January 22, 1996 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

Alfred Bader Fine Arts 

Suite 622 

Astor Hotel 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Dr. Lauren Wilson, president of Marietta College (and a fellow chemist) 
recently called to my attention a review of Alfred Bader: Adventures of a 
Chemist Collector. In the note that accompanied the review, Dr. Wilson told 

me that he has heard you speak and described the experience as “riveting”! 
Consequently, I am writing on Dr. Wilson's behalf to invite you to serve as a 
Presidential Leadership Lecturer and to receive the Mr. Mac/Bernard P. 
McDonough Award for Excellence in Leadership. To help you understand 
the series and the award, let me provide the following information. 

The Presidential Leadership Lecture Series was developed for two reasons: 
first, to recognize the achievements of leaders who have moved their 

organizations to distinction, and second, to bring those women and men to 
Marietta to address the community. Marietta College has undertaken these 
tasks as one means to achieve our leadership mission. Because of the $5.5 
million gift that established the Bernard P. McDonough Center for Leadership 
and Business in 1986, we are well on our way to becoming “America’s 
Leadership College.” We teach leadership across the academic disciplines and 
across our student organizations and activities, and we have a growing 
reputation for offering the most comprehensive collegiate leadership 
program in the country. 

In its inaugural year, 1994-1995, the Presidential Leadership Lecture Series 
brought to campus China’s Ambassador to the United Nations and Security 
Council, Li Zhaoxing (currently serving as China’s Deputy Foreign Minister); 
William F. Patient, C.E.O. of The Geon Company; David Collins, retired 

chairman of the McNeil Consumer Products division of Johnson and 
Johnson; and Gerald Faverman, president of The Faverman Group. This year 
the first speaker was Nancy P. Hollister, Lieutenant Governor of Ohio, and 
the next speaker will be John B. McCoy, C.E.O. of Bank One. These speakers 
have addressed such wide-ranging topics as the handling of the Tylenol™ 
crisis and the spin-off of the vinyl division of B.F. Goodrich into a new, 
publicly held company. 

The McDonough Center for Leadership and Business = Marietta, Ohio 45750-4031 = 614/376-4760 = Fax: 614/376-4763 





Although the Presidential Leadership Lecture Series is only in its second year, 
the McDonough Center has hosted other exceptional speakers since its 
inception. Over the years, the following have received the Mr. Mac award: 
John Welch, General Electric; Ted Turner, Turner Broadcasting; Jon 

Huntsman, Huntsman Chemicals; John G. McCoy; Story Musgrave, 
Astronaut; Norman Augustine, Lockheed Martin. 

To give the Series exposure to a wide variety of industries and leaders, we are 
eager to invite you to campus. Your work in the chemical industry coupled 
with your work in the fine arts should make a fascinating story; I am sure it is 
one our audience will want to hear. 

Naturally, we are prepared to tailor your appearance to your specifications. 
Most speakers, however, speak to a leadership class in the morning, attend a 

banquet in their honor, and end the visit with a public presentation to a 
specially invited audience of guests. The presentation is on any subject the 
speaker chooses and is often about thirty minutes in length, excluding 
questions and answers. March, April, and the beginning of May are available 
for a Presidential Lecture. 

The freshman leadership classes meet on Monday-Wednesday-Friday at 9:00 
a.m., and you may choose to begin your day at Marietta College with a 9:00 
a.m. class and end it with the lecture. An alternative is to deliver the 
Presidential Lecture on a Sunday, Tuesday, or Thursday evening and attend 
the class the next morning. In either case, we have a beautifully decorated 
guest suite in the McDonough Center for visiting lecturers. In arranging the 
schedule, we will accommodate your wishes. 

For your information I am enclosing information about Marietta College, the 
McDonough Center, and other Presidential Lecturers. Please consider 
accepting this invitation. Dr. Wilson and I believe you would add 
immeasurably to this Series. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

f 4 
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Stephen W. Schwartz, Ph.D. 
Dean 

cc: Richard Truitt 

Lauren Wilson 





Delores K. Menehan 

2928 §. 34th Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53215 

December 27, 1995 

Dear Isabel and Alfred: 

Just a quick note today...... 

I asked for an extra memorial card that was given out at George’s funeral service and thought 

perhaps you might like one. Joan did not attend but their two daughters were there and I had a 

nice visit with them. Evidently Joan was not feeling well. A few people from Aldrich came only 

for the visitation, and six people attended the service, including myself. 

I’m also enclosing an article from the Milwaukee Journal Sentinel, written by James Auer, 

an art critic. Your name is mentioned on the following page. 

Hope this finds both of you in good health. 

With my warmest wishes, 

ry, Lhareir/ 

Delores 





March 29, 1996 

ar 
enlene 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

Alfred Bader Fine Arts 

2900 North Astor Hotel Suite 622 
924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Menomonee River 

Parkway 

Milwaukee, WI 

53222-4597 Dear Dr. Bader: 

(414) 258-4810 My students and I want to thank you for taking the time 
to visit and lecture our honors class. We all enjoyed 
the "Adventures of a Chemist Collector". The students 
particularly commented on your refreshing manner and 

enthusiasm. It was also a pleasure seeing Mrs Bader 
again. 

A check for $50.00 for 4 copies of your book is 
enclosed. 

We thank you again for your time in this matter, and 
hope we can have the pleasure of another visit in the 
future. 

Sincerely yours, 

/ ohn G. Bergman 
Professor of Chemistry & 
Honors Program Director 
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BLACK LIGHT GALLERY OF ART [0 pee, Is To Agree, 
ADAM RALPH MARTZ " The Best Is Yet To Be " 

5111 N. 23rd. STREET 

MILWAUKEE, WI 53209 

Telephone 1-414-462-5279 Mf 
April 28, 1996 AX Dl, 

Mr. & Mrs Alfred Bader 

2961 N. Shepard Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wie 532iL 

My Dear Isabel & Dr. Alfred ; 

Hope this finds you both well and happy. Since our last communication 

I've been extremely busy working and producing Black Light paintings. 

I'm especially working along the ll reproduction items you had sent 

me back in September of last year. Now I'm happy to report I have 

8 panels completed which are painted on both sides which in turn 

now turns into some 24 paintings. Four of Rembrant—- four of Surprized 

Man-four of Rembrants Mother- two of Vermeers " Girl with Pearl " - 

Four of old masters " Pansies ( Just completed ), and a few assorted 

smaller works totaling over 24. I wish to know it ‘ts possible for 

both of you to visit me again or if it were better to let you have 

them at your home for a longer period of time so you can scrutinize 

them at your leisure. Along with them I would also furnish a black 

light and fixture for good and brighter viewing.My next attempt is 

to do your " Muttili's Joy and Sorrow " painting. The only problem 

I Have is I wish to make it the same size as the original . Can 

you supply me with that information ? Again I intend to do this on 

=" plywood with the frame painted on its border. I would be most 

happy to oblige myself to your suggestions. In the meantime I cherish 





Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

February 28, 1996 

Mrs. Delores Menehan 

2928 S. 34th Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53215 

Dear Delores: 

Isabel and I much look forward to our dinner on Wednesday, March 13th. The more, the 

merrier! 

You requested a list of honors, which I enclose. 

Incidentally, the interview entitled Personal Chemistry in this month’s Chemistry & Industry lists 

the honors of which I am most proud. 

All of these are enough to make me conceited! 

Fond regards, as always, 

AB/cw 

Enclosures 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

January 2, 1996 

Dr. & Mrs. Donald Myers 
8906 East G Avenue 

Kalamazoo, MI 49004 

Dear Don: 

Thank you so much for your good wishes which brought back memories of our working so well 

together years ago. 

I hope that the enclosed book will remind you of our happy collaboration. 

With all good wishes from house to house, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

AB/cw 

Enclosure 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

December 28, 1995 

Dr. Leon Mandell 

514 Riverhills Drive S. 
Temple Terrace, FL 33617-7222 

Dear Leon: 

I appreciated your thoughtful letter of December 20th more than I can tell you. 

Please do remember what I have told you many times: The distance from Milwaukee to Tampa 
is exactly the same as that from Tampa to Milwaukee. Please, Leon, come and visit us and stay 

a nice, long weekend, of course with Sarah. We would have a ball. 

Fond regards, as always, 

AB/cw 





Dr. Leon Mandell 

514 Riverhills Drive S. 

Temple Terrace, Florida 33617-7222 

December 20, 1995 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

Dear Al 

I have just finished reading your autobiography and wanted to thank, you for 

some very enjoyable hours. The book, was fun to read (you have led a wonderfully 

adventure filled career) and your revealing honesty commanded great admiration. I also 

wanted to thank you for your kind references to me. AL your friendship came at a very 

critical stage of my growth and you must know that I am most thankful that you have 

touched my Gfe. 

Please give my regards to Isabel and may you both have a happy and healthy 
new year. 

Sincerely, 

Ober 
Dr. Leon Mandell 
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BLACK LIGHT GALLERY OF ART 
ADAM RALPH MARTZ 

5111 N. 23rd. STREET 
\ \ re NG MILWAUKEE, WI 53209 

a) \ 

L} ar iss 
X Be ,.*\ Telephone 1-414-462-5279 

y\ NM eo February 19,1997 

I can clearly visualize and predict that this could become 

@ great public attraction which would prove very valuable 

to a large segment of specialized creative artists who learn 

the technique. As none of my paintings have ever been sold 

in the past I wish that none be exploited or sold in the 

future. I hope my work is to be totally and freely donated 

to an Art Gallery which will maintain my ideas and it's many 

manifestations.It is my humble opinion that my latest efforts 

far surpasses anything previously accomplished by the Old 

Masters. May I again repeat my latest prediction that said, 

" The Best Paintings Are Yet To Be. " 

I've recently turned 79 years of age and I realize my remain- 

ing time is limited so I beseech, hope and pray YOU'LL come 

visit and view my updated Gallery as soon as your time permits. 

Most Sincerely and Respectfully, 

remain, 

your friend forever, 

Gem. Ya bh. jj 

P.S. It will be most rewarding 

as there will also be many 

special surprises in store 

for you. 





By Bil Keane THE FAMILY CIRCUS 

KEG p McG te 
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BLACK LIGHT GALLERY OF ART 
ADAM RALPH MARTZ 

5111 N. 23rd. STREET 
MILWAUKEE, Wi 53209 

Telephone 1-414-462-5279 

February 19,1937 

Mr.& Mrs. Alfred Bader 

2961 N. Shepard Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wi. 53211 

Beloved & Cherished Friends ; 

It is my sincerist wish that this writing finds you both 

in good health, productive and happy. May 1997 and the many 

years ahead prove it to be so also. In reference to your 

letter of September 7, 1995 in which you sent me 11 repro- 

ductions of the old Masters and suggeSted perhaps I could 

improve on them using my Ultra-Violet pigments. It was those 

words that instigated me and which drastically changed my 

whole life. So, yes, I've done exactly that and now I'm 

exceedingly thrilled to invite both of you for a private 

showing of that Art form. I assure you the old Masters never 

looked better. My painting of your " Muttili her joy and 

sorrow " will wrench your hearts.I did not create these works 

for any monetary profit or gain but to fulfill and follow 

) to establish the my life long dream, ( of over 50 years, 

Worlds first permanent " United States Hermatage " of Master 

pieces done enhanced with Black Light effects. 





FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED BADER 
Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone: 414/277-0730 
Fax: 414/277-0709 

November 4, 1996 

To: Mr. David Horlington, Senior Vice-President 

| Marleau, Lemire Securities, Inc. 

Fax: “514/875-0048 

Dear Mr. Horlington: 

As you know, J.J. Elkin gave me a great deal of information on Nymox, and we then chatted 
briefly while I was in Kingston. 

Nymox’s effort to find a reliable test for Alzheimer’s disease is very well-conceived, and the 
scientists involved have a good deal of experience. But you must understand that there are a 
number of groups around the world trying to accomplish exactly the same goal, and there can 
as yet be no assurance that Nymox will be first. 

Have you discussed with the principals at Nymox whether there is any conflict between their 
efforts and that of Abbott? 

With best regards, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 









cn oe 
FREQUENT FLYER 

MIDWEST; 
AIRLINES, INC. 

April 8, 1994 

Mr. Alfred Bader 

2961 N Shepard Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 5321 

Dear Mr. Bader: 

CONGRATULATIONS ! 

It is with pleasure that I have enclosed your FREE ECONOMY CLASS 
PWARDSTIOCKET fom roundtrip travel to London onboard Virgin 
Atlantic. 

Please keep the ticket in a safe place. An Award Ticket may not 
be replaced if lost or stolen and cannot be extended beyond the 
validity date. 

We'd like to thank you again for choosing Midwest Express for 
your travel needs. We're happy to send you this Award Ticket to 
enjoy your free trip on Midwest Express and Virgin Atlantic 
Airways, the "Luxury Connection to London". 

Very truly yours, 

Brenda Skelton 
Vice President of Marketing 

BS/sm 

Frequent Flyer Program, PO. Box 37136, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53237-0136 FAX 414-747-0192 Reservations 1-800-452-2022 Milwaukee 747-4646 
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FREQUENT FLYER 

MIDWEST, 
AIRLINES, INC. 

April 8, 1994 

Ms. Isabell Overton-Bader 

2961 N Shepard Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 52 Lab 

Dear Ms. Overton-Bader: 

CONGRATULATIONS ! 

It is with pleasure that I have enclosed your FREE ECONOMY CLASS 
AWARD TICKET for roundtrip travel to London onboard Virgin 
AL Lanta ce 

Please keep the ticket in a safe place. An Award Ticket may not 
be replaced if lost or stolen and cannot be extended beyond the 
validity date. 

We'd like to thank you again for choosing Midwest Express for 
your travel needs. We're happy to send you this Award Ticket to 
enjoy your free trip on Midwest Express and Virgin Atlantic 
Airways, the "Luxury Connection to London". 

Very truly yours, 

Brenda Skelton 
Vice President of Marketing 

BS/sm 

Frequent Flyer Program, PO. Box 37136, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53237-0136 FAX 414-747-0192 — Reservations 1-800-452-2022 Milwaukee 747-4646 





UNIVERSITYof WISCONSIN 

See 

Office of the Chancellor Chapman Hall 

P.O. Box 413 

Milwaukee, WI 

53201-0413 

414 229-4331 phone 

414 229-2347 fax 

zimpher@uwm.edu 

February 29, 2000 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Alfred, 

Thanks for sharing those lovely letters from Becky and Alison. What a wonderful 

gift you have given them—a “once-in-a-lifetime experience,” as Alison said. 

I was sorry you couldn’t make the tea, but understand how busy you are. I 

believe that Isabel enjoyed herself, and we were so glad she was able to attend. It 
was so good to see people from the Downey trip. 

As soon as I can find the time, Ill take you up on your offer to visit the gallery. 




